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Important—Winter Weather 
At Woodland we always try to keep the school open for pupils if it is safe to do so.   
Unfortunately sometimes as you know this is not possible. However if we do need to close we will try to 
make the decision as early as possible so that parents can make arrangements. 
 
We will email parents and will also put a message on the school website and the Durham County 
Council site. Please make sure that we have your up to date contact details.   
 
As you know the children love playing outside in the winter, so please could you send coats, hats, gloves, scarves and 
suitable footwear for them each day to stay warm and enjoy playing out at Woodland. Thank you. 

PE in School 
Squirrel class and nursery children will be doing PE on a Tuesday and a Thursday up to the February half 
term, and Owl class children will be doing PE on a Wednesday and Thursday.   
 
The children need to bring their PE kit in to school and leave it on their peg until half term, when it will 
be sent home to wash.  The kit should include red t-shirt, a pair of shorts, trainers, tracksuit bottom and top for going  
outside. Please could you also make sure that all school uniform is clearly named.  Thank you. 
 

School Website: www.woodland.durham.sch.uk 
The Giving Machine Website: www.TheGivingMachine.co.uk 

AmazonSmile FOWS: https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ 

Squirrel Class 
Just to advise you that Squirrel class will be going out in the village next Wednesday, weather permitting to 
do art. 
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Owl Class  

Happy 10th Birthday 
to 

Emma 
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